
2022-2024 Regional flexible fund 
allocation workshop 
10 a.m. to noon, Friday, May 10 
Metro Council Chamber 
600 NE Grand Ave, Portland, Oregon 

The workshop will cover: 

 Application and submission requirements
 Description of funding policy priorities and

the allocation process
 Implementation process and requirements for

awarded projects
 Staff responses to any questions you have

Applications MUST be received by 4:00 p.m. on 
Friday, June 21, 2019 in order to be considered. 

For RFFA application information please 
go to: 

www.oregonmetro.gov/rffa 

For more information call 503-797-1757, 
or email RFFA@oregonmetro.gov 
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